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1. Flooding Issues.  

 We are waiting for the CFRAMS study (was due July 2011) .Currently the river is protected for 

the 1 in 25 year event. CFRAMS aims for 1 in 100 year event and with the effects of global 

warming this will stretch to 1 in 200 year event. 

 These are the contact details for DCC so that in the event of a risk to households from the 

Dodder we might get some form of advanced warning (01) 22 22 480 or (01) 22 22 222  

 DCC recommend that residents  go to http://www.floodgateireland.com which offers a large 

range of flood protection equipment from vent covers to seals 

  If there is 50mm of rain in an hour it takes approximately 6 hours to travel downstream to 

Anglesea Road so some advanced warning could be issued 

 DCC do not make sand bags available to householders  

 DCC have undertaken to regularly examine river and remove any tress and debris that poses a 

risk to flooding 

2. Leaf Clearing  

 Leaf clearing has recently been carried out and we have contact numbers for DCC cleansing 
department if the road needs further attention. Please let us know. 
 

3. Security  

 There has been a rise in the number of break-ins and thefts from vehicles in the area. Most of 
these have been opportunistic so don’t leave side gates unlocked or valuables visible in cars. 
Residents are reminded to remain vigilant and report any suspicious activity to the Gardai in 
Donnybrook on (01) 66 69 200. Please be vigilant when persons call claiming to be working in 
the area on behalf of water, gas or other authorities. Official identification should always be 
verified.  
 

4. Tennis  

 The ARADAG Tennis Challenge will take place on Sunday October 23rd 2011 from 3-5pm at Elm 
Park Golf & Sports Club. Every age and category assured a game so please book your slot now 
with Mona McGarry 
 

5. Golf  

 The ARADAG Golf Challenge will take place on Friday November 18th with the first tee time of 
12noon. Again please book your tee time now with Mona McGarry 
 

6. Dinner 

 The ARADAG annual dinner will take place at 8pm on Friday 18th Nov in Elm Park for golfers and 
non-golfers. – Again book your tae(Dinner) with Mona McGarry 
 

7. Subs  

 If you have forgotten to pay your subs it’s not too late. Please contact our Treasurer Nigel 
Russell. 
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